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President’s Message 
 
Winter 2024 
January started out mild, but quickly turned to Winter with bone chilling days of 
weather in the teens. But fate smiled on us with January thaw temps in the 50s to 
close out the month. Winter is a time to regroup and make plans for the coming trail 
and riding season. Check out the 2024 calendar of events for all of our exciting 
programs, clinics, and riding events. In addition, there are many trail work 
opportunities so check out our website for details on when and where. If you have 
never been to Rendezvous, the State’s annual gathering of all 30 chapters in 
Ellensburg, this could be the year to go. And lastly, if you have not renewed your 
membership, please do so. Your membership allows Peninsula Chapter to continue to 
do its work in keeping trails open and providing educational programs for our 
membership. 
Keep warm and I hope to see you at our monthly chapter meetings. 
Theresa Percy 
President 
 
 
*(If you would be willing to “give it a try” and take on a small “job” get in touch 
with Theresa Percy or Pat Cosner . Thank you!)    


